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Dear Minister
How on earth is this going to improve quality?
This law will divide the industry.

AND what happens at the end of 3 years when it finishes. You will have big problems then,
when you take this money off the staff who are actually getting it!

All childcare staff do the same work. How is it fair to reward some and not others??? Isn’t
this discriminatory??

This will have the affect of driving up prices because the staff who do not get the rise will
want to be equal so we will have to pay the same to keep staff.

We need to get back to basics on why we are here. The endless amount of unnecessary
paperwork and more and more responsibility is taking its toll on staff.

The changes with the NQF are not necessarily any better. They do not make for any better
CARE OF CHILDREN. They actually take time away from being with the children because of
the endless paperwork.

Too much emphasis is being placed on the wrong areas which do not have a thing to do with
quality of care.

Is this bill being rushed through because of the election and Gillard is still trying to win
support??
The money would be much better spent in other areas.

Ruth Lockhart
Licensee
Landsborough Child Care Centre



